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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Communication - via COMPASS

Compass is our student management system and
parents need to continue to access their online
portal as this will be our main method of
communication once again this year.

We are using COMPASS PAY to manage events-and
payments. Parents MUST log on weekly in order to
give consent and pay for all school activities‘via this
portal. COMPASS will give you access to attendance
records, school events, fortnightly newsletters and
student reports, excursions, school photos, camps,
etc. Please see the office for support if needed.

Get to Know my Child Interviews

Thank you to the families that made time to attend. Home/School
partnerships are vital to ensure maximum achievement. It is great to
work together to achieve the best possible outcomes for each child. I
thank the staff for staying later to accommodate this event.

School Council

Thank you to the following families for volunteering their time to

be on School Council.

Tan (LuuLy 5/6B), Karmetta (Ada 5/6A,Riri 3/4B, Son 1/2C),
Jaswinder (Gurbaaz 3/4B), Haider (Ashar 3/4A), Melody Balintag
(Kai 3/4C), Aston Tozer (Florian 1/2C) and our Community
Representative Angela Guest (Pattee 5/6B). They all join Ms
Bubeck, Ms Battaglia and myself as we meet every third Wed of

the month at 9.05am in the meeting room.

Compass
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Medical Action Plans

These have been sent home to relevant families, please return all forms as a matter of

urgency. All students who have asthma, allergies and/or anaphylaxis must have a plan documented by
their GP. I thank you for your cooperation with this matter.

All staff completed CPR and first aid/asthma training this month.

Welcome BBQ

On Wednesday 22nd of March from 3.30-4.30pm we will be
holding a ‘Welcome to the 2023 School Year BBQ', for our
families. A free sausage sizzle will be available, as well as the
option to purchase ice cream and snacks from onsite food trucks
that will be visiting and there will be some fun activities for the
students to enjoy. This event coincides with Harmony Day so
families are invited to wear cultural dress or orange during the
school day too. Please note RSVP is essential for catering
purposes. Ms Dannielle and Ms Leanne are busy finalising
details. A separate notice has been uploaded to COMPASS. We
look forward to seeing you then.

Uniform

Wearing the correct school uniform is very important as it sets
the culture and tone of our school. All students must be in the
correct navy school uniform and wear a SunSmart hat (Term 1
and Term 4) when out in the yard. Please note: black is not part
of our uniform and all leggings and tops underneath the uniform
must be navy in colour. Uniform may be purchased through the
school office. If you need assistance or support with this please
contact Ms Christine or see the office staff. Your support is
greatly appreciated.

Grants Update

Inclusive Schools Fund - $160,000 - project has gone out to tender, with construction due to start later
this year. We are upgrading the area behind the brick wall to be a passive space, with seating, shade
sails, activities, and a sensory garden.

New building - $13.45 million dollars is still in the design phase. We are deciding on colours, materials,
interior spaces, etc. The architects will be ready to share the plans soon with the wider community in
order to seek feedback.

Shade Sail - a new shade sail to be installed on the oval for Interschool Sports.



Celebrating Birthdays at SAHPS

Celebrating birthdays at school is very exciting for our
students. You are not required to bring anything to school on
this day. However we ask those parents who wish to organise
something for the class to share, to have a discussion with the
classroom teacher beforehand, ensuring that any dietary
requirements or allergies are known and observed within the
classroom. We prefer store bought (nothing homemade due to
COVID/allergies) cupcakes, donuts or individual goody bags
with items wrapped, are preferred. We do not want to disrupt
teaching and learning time, so please arrange to drop off
items in the morning, just before lunch or at the end of the
day. Parents are required to discuss and make arrangements
with the classroom teacher, as to which of these times are the
most appropriate time to distributed. Again this is not a
requirement so do not feel you need to do anything at all.

Curriculum Days

These have been approved by School Council for 2023. Students do not attend school on these days as
staff are undergoing Professional Learning and training on this day.

14th March, 24th April, 7th November, 20th December (and one more PPD to be confirmed).

Fundraiser for Turkey/Syria

We recently held a fundraiser for the victims of the Earthquakes in Turkey and Syria. Students were
able to come to school wearing the colours of the Turkish and/or Syrian flags and bring a gold coin
donation. Icy poles were also sold during the week too. In total we raised $690. 90. A huge thank you to
the following students and their families for extra generous donations: (Najib 5/6B, Angelina 1/2B,
Vincent 3/4B, Dave F/1A)

Effie Sultana
Principal

CS.EF.

C.S.E'F. applications for 2023 are now open. Eligible parents or carers with a health
care card can apply for C.S.E.F. Please note that applications need to be a parent or
carer only with a health care card. If your circumstances have changed, please
contact the school office to obtain an application form.

School applications close 23rd of June 2023



The Check-In

FOUNDATION - GRADE 2 NEWS

OUNDATION/1 BY MS DANIELLA, MS IRMA & MS KARA

In Math, we have been learning about Patterns. We have learnt the pattern skills of recognizing

a pattern, describing what the pattern is. Then copying patterns, extending patterns and creating
our own. It has been a fun unit! ' , !
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Blue, Purple, Red, Yellow, repeated. Yellow, Orange, Repeated.
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FOUNDATION - GRADE 2 NEWS
1/2 BY MS NICOLE, MS MIRELLA & MS REBECCA

Students have enjoyed language experiences this week as part of
the writing program.

Last week grade one and two students practised skipping in the
stadium. Various skills such as skipping forward and backwards,
double skips and jumping the wiggly rope were trialled.
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The Check-In

GRADE 3-6 NEWS
BY MR JIMI, MS HELEN, & MS ABBY
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The Check-In

LITERACY NUMERACY
WELLBEING
LITERACY BY MRS. BUBECK

Being a good reader includes being able to predict (guess) what you think a book is going to be about.
To do this you use all the clues that you can see and read on the front and back cover. You can use the
title, pictures and blurb and connect it with your prior knowledge to make a prediction about the
story.

Please take the time to have a look at the image of the front cover and the blurb of a picture story book
below and then talk with your child about what they think this story is going to be about.

I have decided to extend this competition for a further two weeks so that more students have time
to complete it with their families.

There are entry forms available for students to fill in on the Home Reading Hero wall in Building A.

Entries are now due by Monday 20th March.

ery student who hands in their entry by the due will receive an MVP card for showing the value of
onging worth 10 MVP credits.
I can't wait to see what you think this book is going to be about.

Happy Reading
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The Check-In

LITERACY NUMERACY

WELLBEING

WELLBEING
By Mr. Glenn & Ms. Christine

St Albans Heights Primary is a School-Wide Positive Behaviour Support (SWPBS) school. SWPBS is a
framework that brings together school communities to develop positive, safe, supportive learning
cultures. We are being supported by the Department of Education throughout the implementation.
When SWPBS is implemented well, teachers and students have more time to focus on relationships
and classroom instruction. Students and staff benefit from:

e increased respectful and positive behaviour

e increased time focused on instruction

e improved social-emotional wellbeing

¢ positive and respectful relationships among students and staff

e increased adoption of evidence-based instructional practices

e a predictable learning environment with improved perceptions of safety and increased attendance.
This framework is based around our school values: Honesty, Excellence, Respect and Belonging. For
this we have implemented our MVP cards, these are given to students when they are seen
demonstrating the school values. Students can then use the MVP cards to exchange for things from
our MVP shop.

We have also implemented a behaviour matrix. The matrix is based on our values and is a list of
expected behaviours for areas across the school. A behaviour procedure has also been created to
ensure students are familiar with minor and major behaviours and the process that teachers will use
to improve behaviour. The matrix and behaviour procedure are explicitly taught at each year level.
As part of our continued implementation, all behavioural incidents are recorded and a note sent home
as a way of communicating low level behaviours. For major incidents a phone call and possibly a
meeting with staff and student guardians will take place.

If you would like more information about or have suggestions on improving our SWPBS program at St
Albans Heights primary, please contact me.

Regards,

Glenn Groves
Positive Climate and Engagement Leader

St. Albans Heights Primary Schoeliseemmitted to the safety and wellbeing of all
children and young people, we haveazere,tolerance for child abuse. This will be
the primary focus of our careand.decision-making.



The Check-In

ART PE STEM JAPANESE
KITCHEN GARDEN
P.E. By Mr. Lambert

The last fortnight has seen plenty happening in the PE department. We have welcomed in a coach from
basketball Australia to work with the 3-6s on their basketball while the younger years have also
continued to hone their skills while also learning about gameplay. Afterschool cricket has also been in
full flight with over 50 students attending which is awsome to see.

Meanwhile in interschool sports all sports have really start to find their groove with a clean sweep of
wins this week against St Albans North along with the same last week against St Albans Primary. The
girls basketball team remains unbeaten and on top of the ladder while the boys found some of their
better form comfortably beating north who were top of the ladder. The teeball team now has a hat trick
of wins and credit must go to Miss Laura for the fine work she is doing with the teeball team.

is great to hear some students are starting to join sports clubs outside school and I encourage you to
sh your child and give them opportunities outside of school. Funding is available from Brimbank
ncil, if you need any help please dont hesitate to contact me.




The Check-In

ART PE STEM JAPANESE

ART BY MR PODY

The students at Heights have been working hard on improving their colour and line work during
visual art classes. The Foundation/ Grade Ones have traced different shapes using colours, the Grade
One/Twos have created their own shape masterpiece, the Grade Three/Fours have explored colour
and their feelings and the Grade Five/Sixes have developed their skills in sketching still life.
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ART PE STEM JAPANESE
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The Check-In

COMMUNITY HUB

* Community
hubs

Conmect. Shane. Laam.

St Albans Heights Primary School Community Hub

Timetable.
Term 1.

Parents and Careers Make, Create, Zumba English Class
"Cuppa & Chat” Grow & Sew. 9:30-10:30 9:30-12:00pm
{@ Holy Eucharist | [Child minding avnilabie]
9:30-10:30am 9:30-12:30pm Primary School
{in the School Commanity {in the School community [Mioming tea provided)
Hulr) Huih)
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Vietnamess "Sing & Grow" Cooking and
Playgroup 9:30-10:30am Conversation
9:30-12:00pm 1:00-3:00pm
’EF - ‘E"
L ‘
AWA | #RE8:
WO Pty 0 VT U Pre-school Music
£t Albans Heights Frimary the program.
School. Y
£t Albans Heights Primary St Albare Heaghts Primarny
School, Schoal.

If you're interested in joining any of our classes, please email your interest to
dannielle.tomlinson@education.vic.gov.au or call Dannielle on 9366-4211.

Everyone is welcome & all events are FREE of charge unless stated otherwise.

r classes, please email your interest to
r call Dannielle on 9366-4211.
ed otherwise.
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COMMUNITY HUB

What is Sing&Grow?

SinglGrow provides Music Therapy services in the community for
o T I e pa B ) o - I|
parents with children from birth to years. :;:Llr‘tfg;,-_.;G‘ﬂ, Y
HAustralla

What happens at Sing&Grow

X
During sessions, a Music Therapist will lead vou in
singing, dancing and playing instruments with your
child.
We use familiar and original songs to help you and
v vour child have fun playing together.
]
- -
Benefits for Children
i Sing&Grow helps children
i e Focus
- j:;_ e Learn about their emotions
' = ¢ Follow instructions
| o Make choices

o FPractice their language and numbers
e Practice big and small movements
o Make friencs -~ ¢

Benefits for Parents and Carers

Sing&Grow will help yvou
e | earn how to use music and play with

your child

Connect with other parents
e Receive help and advice with

parenting challenges

Copyright & Sing&Grow is & pragram of Playgroup Queansland

https: /S vwwis singandgrow.crg,’



The Check-In

OUTSIDE SCHOOL HOURS
CARE NEWS

WEEK FOUR & FIVE, TERM ONE 2023

COMMUNITYOSH NEWSLETTER
STALBANS HEICHTS PS
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Over the last two weeks, we focused on Under the sea and Extinction of Dinosaurs. The
children completed a number of craft activities including God's Eye Turtles, Dot Painting,
Photo Frames, Marble Painting, and Folil Art. We have alse included Sensery Ocean and
Dinosaur Playdough Platters. Children enjoyed some unique cooking activites including
Dinosaur Pasta and Dinosaur Fossil Cockies. The next couple of weeks we will be focusing
on International Week and St Patrick’s Day.

Thanks, Bethany & Bella

TO ENROL & BOOK, LOCIN OR CREATE YOUR ACCOUNT AT
WWW.COMMUNITYOSH.EDU.AU OR EMAIL ADMINBCOMMOSH.EDU.AU
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COMMUNITY NEWS

UNIFORM SALE

FINAL CLEARANCE ITEMS

AVAILABLE WHILE
STOCKS LAST

BIKE SHORTS

SKORT SIZE 16
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COMMUNITY NEWS
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Victoria University Secondary College

UPCIH MOUSC

Monday 1st May 2023

Morning Campus Tours
Tour1: 9:30am
Tour 2: 10:40 am

B:00pm Welcome and Information _
6:15pm Presentation by College Principal ‘i
E:30pm Interactive Tours

Held at Junior Campus, Deer Park
Additional Tours avallable by appointment by phoning 8363 1155,

Junior Campus P 03 5363 11585
84 Billingham Rd, Desr Park VIC 3023

Senior ':Elﬂ'll]llrlE P 03 8312 0200 ( -..-|.|_-|-.;|r|:| u|1|l|.-r;r5||::||'
43 Ken Jordan Rd, Cambea VIC 3023 L_

www.vusc.vic.edu.au Creats The Futura

-9
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COMMUNITY NEWS

ST ALBANS HEIGHTS PRIMARY SCHOOL CANTEEN MENU a3

Hot Items
Lasagne £
Macarom & Cheese EF
Chicken Burger w Lettuce, Cheese & Mayo
Beef Burger with Cheese, Tomato Sauce
Oven Bake Chicken Nuggets (Breast)
Dim Sims (Steamed)
Fantastic Noodle {Chicken or Beef)
Pue
Party Pie/Sausage Roll
Regular Sausage Roll
Skinless Hot Dog
Macho-with Salsa & Cheese E v
Falafel Bites GF Vegan £

Halal
Halal Hot Dog
Halal Pie
Lasagme £
Mac & Cheese VE
Falafel Bites F Fegan £
Chicken Burger w Letiuce, Cheese & Mayo
Vegetable Pastie 1

Drinks

600ml Water £
300m) Oak Milk {Chocolate, Strawberry)

Salad Bowls
Fruit Salad £ v
Giarden Salad Bowl-wettuce, Tomatn, Cucuimiser, Bast, Carmot,
Ialian dressing £ |7

Sushi-Wednesday and Thursdays only

Z Roilis frem 7.00
Chicken Teripoki, Califormis, Tune & Avocodo.

£4.50
54.50
%5.50
%5.50
3 %330
%130
£3.60
$4.50
£1.30
£3.50
£4.00
£3.60
A %3.00

54.00
5450
5450
5450
3/ 83.00
5550
5450

$3.00
£3.20

21.50
$4.00

Cantean will be open Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday
fr 2023,

Please place orders by 8.30 am via the QKR App.

ORDERS CAN BE PLACED VIA THE QKR APP & THROLGH

THE CANTEEN

Downioad the Qkr app on pour mobile or Pad today!

Sandwiches (Fresh or Toasted)

Salad £ v §4.00
Ham £ 53.00
Cheese £ 53.00
Ham & Cheese £ 53.20
HCT (Ham, Cheese & Tomaio) £ 53.70
HLT {Ham, Letiuce & Tomaio) £ §3.70
Chicken with Lettuce & Mayo £ 54.70
Tuna with Lettuce & Mayo £ 5470
Wepernite & Cheese £ 53.00
Egg with Lettuce & Mayo £ 54.20

R

| Gluten Free Sandwiches Available add 30c

Rolls
Salad E £4.50
Ham £ £31.50
Ham & Cheese £ £3.70
HCT (Ham, Cheese & Tomato) £ $4.20
HLT (Ham, Lettuce & Tomato) £ $4.20
Chicken with Lettuce & Mayo £ £5.20
Tuna with Lettuce & Mayo £ £5.20
Vegemite & Cheese £ £3.50
Egg with Letiuce & Mayo £ £4.70
Wraps
Salad E ¥ £4.50
Ham £ £3.50
Ham & Cheese E £3.70
HCT (Ham, Cheese & Tomato) £ $4.20
HLT {Harm, Lettuce & Tomato) £ $4.20
Chicken with Letiuce & Mayo £ £5.20
Sweet Chilli Chicken Wrap £5.20
Tuna with Lettuce & Mayo £ $5.20
Vegemite & Cheese £ £3.50
Egg with Letiuce & Mayo £ £4.70
Snacks
Large Cookie £3.00
Koala Popoorn (Sweet chilli, Sweet & Saliy, Salp)i 52,00
Jelly Cup £ $1.50
Moodle Snacks £1.20
Fruit of the day $1.00
Additions for Sandwiches. Rolls and Wraps & Salad Plate
Ham 30c¢ Chicken $1.00 Ege $1.00
Cheese 50c Tuna §1.00

E= kealthy Dption ' =Vegetarian Option GF =Gluten Free

Sandwiches, Rollz and Wraps are made with white bresd. [If you
would lke Wholemeal or Multigrain please state this on your
order.

Tommbo Souce 20c
Brown Paper Bag 12c
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